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Thanks to each of you for your time this holiday weekend. Please let me know if there are any                   
concerns for approving the budget on Tuesday. I do have concerns about approving the budget               
on Tuesday as we are getting these materials late Friday when many of us already made                
weekend commitments. Also, I am concerned that questions and discussion about the budget is              
happening in a non-public setting. To meet our timeline for budget adoption by June 30, we                
need to approve the budget on Tuesday, May 28. This is needed to allow for time to publish our                   
Budget Summary and Hearing Notice in the local paper. If we do not adopt the budget by June                  
30, we must close our doors on July 1. If you need to reach me, I will be available by cell phone                      
at 503.319.9452.  
 
 


